LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 8th JANUARY 2016
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
· Samantha Brookes, Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, David Higham, Tommy Hutchinson, Debbie Joynson (Ticket Office), Ian Littlewood & David Smith.  
APOLOGIES
Jeanette Evans.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Nothing to report. 
TICKETING UPDATE
· Wheelchair bays for the Stoke City at home game in the Capital One Cup tie are expected to be sold out.

· No other match details are available at present.

EIA UPDATE
· The Chairman and the Membership Secretary attended a meeting with LFC staff in relation to the LDSA request for an update on the situation with regards the banner incident from last season. 

LFC stated that a full investigation had taken place and measures had been introduced to address any future issues. Measures introduced where hoped to reassure that the appropriate steps would prevent recurrence of any such incidents. 
Although the measures had not been outlined, we are optimistic that lessons have been learnt and there will not be any problems in the future. However, we did state that lack of communication was a major problem. We also informed LFC that we were disappointed that they had not made any form of statement, reiterating the club’s stance on all forms of discrimination, abuse or violence that occurs within the stadium. 

We also felt that the disabled supporters had been made to look like scapegoats for other problems involving the flag and banner situation, and that no consideration had been given, or offered by any supporters group including the SC on how the disabled incident was being handled, but more interest was shown in the flag situation.
MEMBERSHIP

· We now have 192 members to date. 

SOCIAL UPDATE
· The Social Secretary will be looking at an alternate room for social functions in the New Year and is awaiting a meeting to discuss this.
SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST
· There appears to have been a problem with the number for the LDSA mobile being incorrectly stated on some of our literature and forms.
The number to contact us is 07592 839 931 which will get you through to the Secretary, any problems or queries can be dealt with at that point.
DEVELOPMENT & COMMUNICATIONS
· Not available.
AOB
· Reminder e-mails regarding the Members Forum on 28th January will be sent out to members.
NEXT MEETING
Friday 12th February 2016. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 9310750718926307507189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.
